
Roadworks
notice.

We are working in your
area today to help meet
the increasing demand

for low-carbon electricity.

Due to the ever-increasing demand for electricity,
our dedicated team is hard at work enhancing
our distribution network. This vital work involves
strengthening our existing infrastructure and
extending new supplies to ensure we can meet
your energy needs efficiently. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding
as we make these necessary improvements to
serve you better.

Should you have any questions or need additional
details, please feel free to reach out to our
customer care team at 01534 505460.

Thank you for your continued support.



Ann Street, St Helier - LV Fault

Repairing Ann Street fault

Our engineers are working in Ann Street, St
Helier, on a low voltage electricity fault,
conducting repair works. This unplanned activity
is in response to a fault we’ve been monitoring
and have now identified the exact location.

Where and when

The area of the works is opposite the entrance
to St Saviour’s Court Apartments. We’d like to
reassure residents that access to their homes
and parking remains open from either side of the
closure. The work is anticipated to end of Friday
21 February. 

Thank you for your understanding while we
respond to this unexpected issue and secure the
electricity network in the area.

For any major updates regarding these works
or our other roadworks please visit our new
roadworks page jec.co.uk/roadworks/.

If you have any concerns or require further
information, please do not hesitate to contact
our customer care team at jec@jec.co.uk or on
01534 505460.

www.jec.co.uk/roadworks

mailto:jec@jec.co.uk

